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It seems to me that a much less expensive way to address this would be to revoke 

the law that makes it difficult or illegal to transfer firearms to a friend or relative if you 

feel the need.  Sorry, but I don't want to see my tax dollars spent to fix your screw-

ups!  Welcome to the ranks of the oppressors Senator Boquist.  


